
 
On 6/25/2010 11:56 AM, kbsv@aol.com wrote:  
Dear Jeremy: 
 
Per our telephone conversation of today, I am officially requesting 
the immediate shutting of the translator(s) you installed for CSN on  
89.5 near Stockton which is interfering with the frequency of our Radio 
Station KBES-89.5fm (CERES) in the northern part of Modesto and  
the city of Tracy. We are getting many complaints from our listeners 
in the mentioned areas. Your immediate attention to this problem  
will be appreciated. 
 
Sargon Dadesho, Ph.D. 
President, 
Bet-Nahrain, Inc. 
  
 


